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GWIC assisting NSWPF in ongoing matter 
The Greyhound Welfare & Integrity Commission (GWIC) has this morning assisted the NSW Police (NSWPF) in 
an operation at the premises of Mr Jackson Chaker. As this is an ongoing investigation GWIC will not be making 
any further comment at this time. 

GWIC will continue to work closely with the NSWPF in this matter to ensure the ongoing welfare of greyhounds 
and the integrity of the industry are maintained. 

 


